
West Park Primary School           
Devon Road        
Wolverhampton       
WV1 4BE 
Telephone: 01902 558238 
Email: westparkprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk   

 
HEADTEACHER: Azizan Kabil  

             

                                   

 
                         

   3rd June 2024 

 

Dear Parent 

 

Arrangements have been made for Year 1 to go on a 

local visit to St Jude’s Church, Tettenhall Rd, 

Wolverhampton WV6 0EB on Wednesday 12th June 

2024 as part of their RE topic.  

 

Children will walk to and from the Church leaving school 

at 1:05pm and will be back at school before the end of 

the school day. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs A Kabil  

Headteacher  
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